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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Zaib Un Nisa	 Joseph W

Harry Todd	 Will Burns

Martin Da Costa	 Jack Wynne

Taylor Dickson	 Freddie Hodgkinson

Aiden Owen 	 Seb Hurst

Charlotte Atherton	 Skylar Lee

Deniz Albastriou	 Thomas Garland

Grayson Barnes	 Jake Carson

Logan Taylor	 Harry Gafney0EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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LEARNING FOCUS

WILLIAM STOCKTONWILLIAM STOCKTON

This week has been an exciting week in more ways than one! While the England Football 
Team have lifted us all by reaching the European Final, lots of work and learning in school 
has been linked and connected to the tournament. It has been great to see the statistics 
of the games used in maths to assist learning in percentages, averages and data analysis. 
Similarly European languages linked to the teams in the tournament and also artwork and 
english. So a winning week in school! Let's hope it's a winning Sunday evening too!

This week 
we have had 
a learning 
focus on 
Modern 
Foreign 
Languages.  
It has been 
lovely to 

see how confident the children 
are in sharing 
their French 
knowledge.  
From the 
smallest 
children in 
our school to 
the largest, all 
children have 

been developing their 
language skills.  We 
are looking forward 
to developing this 
subject in the new 
academic year; we 
are in the process of 
recruiting language 
ambassadors to help 
lead the subject.

From Monday 16 August, 
children under 18 years 
old, and those who are 
double vaccinated, will 
no longer be required 
to self-isolate if they 
are identified as a close 
contact. At this point, 
close contacts of a positive 
case will be informed by 
NHS Test and Trace and 
advised to take a PCR test. 
We would encourage all 
individuals to take a PCR 
test if advised to do so. 
Self-isolation will continue 
for those who have tested 
positive for COVID-19.

Year 6 enjoyed 
an evening at 
STOCKTONBURY on 
Friday this week. An 
evening to celebrate 
the group moving onto 
their high schools in 
September and also 
remember their time at 
William Stockton. There 
are pictures on twitter.

Next week's assembly 
will be a virtual leavers 
assembly celebration 

- Please tune in via 
the school’s twitter 

account at 10am



ANOTHER BUSY WEEK OF LEARNINGANOTHER BUSY WEEK OF LEARNING


